
I fully support more funding for our schools. However, I would like a professional survey asking 
all educators what their priorities are.  It is difficult to fully support something when what the 
money will be used for is vague. 
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http://www.nwf.org/EcoSchools/Dashboard.aspx?visitor=true&sid=1372

